

2nd May 2019

Dear Parents and Carers in Pegasus and Griffin

## Re: Prime VR Day— June 11th 2019

Prime VR will be visiting the school in June. Prime VR are a group that offer virtual reality headsets to schools to further enhance the children's curriculum. The children will have a chance to immerse themselves into a virtual reality experience. Pegasus class will be taking a dive under the ocean looking at sea creatures which will tie in to their living things and habitats work. For Griffin, they will get a chance to have a look around Ancient Egypt, which features in their Scream Machine topic for this term. This will be an exciting chance to experience "trips" that normally would not be possible for them to do.

A voluntary donation of £5.30 per child is requested towards the cost of the workshop. No child will be refused from taking part in this workshop, through financial hardship. Please contact the office if you need assistance.

Kind regards	
Mr Furcovici	
Prime VR Day on June 11th - in School	
CHILD'S NAME	CLASS
RELATIONSHIP TO	
CHILD	
□ I confirm I have made the payment of £5.30 on Parentpay	
□ I confirm I am happy for my child to participate in this workshop and wear a headset	
SIGNED	OATED

Please complete this permission slip and return to the office.